
AAK encourages students to express who they are with what they wear. Creativity is encouraged!

Students may not wear clothing that represents drugs, alcohol, or gangs. Undergarments and mid

sections must be covered. Students may not wear shoes with wheels. Students are allowed to wear head

coverings while at school.

Principal or delegated authority has final discretion regarding the appropriateness of

appearance.

Any family having difficulty finding/affording appropriate attire may contact the front office for assistance. AAK

has a wide variety of clothing available for parents. AAK has a fully stocked community closet for all your personal

care needs.


